
28 May 2012 

Mr John Hall 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Competition Authority 
GPO Box 2257 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr Hall, 

RE: QCA Draft Report on Seqwater's Grid Service Charges for 2012-13 

Further to your letter of 1 May 2012, advising of the Queensland Competition 
Authority's Draft Report in its investigation of Bulk Water Grid Service Charges for 
South East Queensland's bulk water Grid Service Providers (including Seqwater) for 
2012-13, please find Seqwater's submission in response to the Draft Report. 

Seqwater understands its submission to the QCA will be made public and has 
prepared its submission on this basis. Accordingly, Seqwater does not claim 
confidentiality over any part of the contents of this submission. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr Damian Scholz, Manager Economic Regulation on (07) 3035 5569. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Borrows 
Chief Executive Officer 
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